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From: "Brown, Douglas T CIV NAVAIR DEPT" <douglas.t.brown@navy.mil>
To: <ESolorio@energy.ca.gov>
Date: 4/11/2012 9:13 AM
Subject: RE:(11-AFC-03)

Dear Mr. Solorio,

The "Quail Brush Power Plant" (11-AFC-03) would violate numerous land
use plans/regulations and would be an unacceptable eyesore and health
risk to Santee and Tierrasanta. High noise levels would destroy the
tranquility of a regional asset -- Mission Trails Regional Park. It must
be rejected.

The convenience of the location to natural gas pipelines and high-power
electric transmission lines should not overshadow the impact this plant
will have on local communities.  The fact that the city of San Diego
owns this land, far from the city itself, and would consider making a
zoning change from residential to industrial is evidence that they would
not want it in their own view or backyard and do not care about the
welfare of the quiet community of Santee.

I live 2.5 miles from, and in direct view of, the proposed site and
chose this location for its tranquility and proximity to Mission Trails
Regional Park.  The ambience and solitude I now enjoy would be
devastated by a power plant being forced upon us in this area.

Sincerely,
Douglas T. Brown
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